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Annual card will be available again . . .
We have offered an Annual Player Card the past few years, which allows those

purchasing the card the opportunity to play weekday golf as often as they want.

The cost, which was $750 last year, will be just a little more this time, but definitely
worth it . . . just ask any of the dozen or so golfers who took advantage of the offer, and
tell us they “made their money back” by June!!!

The card – which is good weekdays, not holidays or weekends – is non-transferable,
so it is only good for the player actually buying the card.

The annual card will be available later this year, but only for a limited time, so check
with the Pro Shop and we will let you know when we have the exact dates.



Practice green update . . .
As most regular Fairgrounds golfers have discovered, our popular practice green is

open again, having been operational since Aug. 15.

There are two large signs quite visible as you walk towards the Pro Shop, but even
so, there have been a number of golfers who head straight for the practice green,
apparently not reading the sign, which notes golfers must sign up in the Pro Shop.

There are reasons we need you to sign up in advance, including so you can view a
small set of rules to be followed by anyone using the practice green, such as how
many golfers are allowed at one time (two), a five-ball limit and a 30-minute time limit.

To help us keep the area around the green and the bunkers in good shape, we also
ask you to repair your divots and rake the bunkers after using them. Thanks . . .

If you want an electric cart . . .
A number of our golfers like to ride instead of walk, even though Fairgrounds is very

“walkable.”  But we only have two carts right now, so if you think you might need or
want to use a cart, call the Pro Shop – best to do that the day before – at
707-284-3520, and we can reserve it for you. We also have push carts available.


